
Vets News - May 2023

Two Person Ambrose

The 2 person Ambrose for May will have been played by the time this 
edition of vets news is posted. The next 2 person Ambrose is 
scheduled for August 29. Feedback received is that they are a 
popular addition to the KGC Vets competitions.


Super Senior Pennants

For the first time, Kiama has entered a team in this competition. 
Seven local courses are involved with Kiama hosting on July 31. The 
competition is open to men aged 65 + years.


Trevor Bell Memorial Shield

Cold and windy conditions greeted the hardy players at The Links on 
May 8. The best overall score on the day was 33 points which 
reflected the difficult playing conditions. The next round is to be held 
at Jamberoo on June 8 and manager/coordinator Gus O’Brien is 
hoping for an improved showing and a rise in the rankings.


Belated Congratulations

John Keily showed the way at the Tamworth Week of Golf held in 
March. Well done John.


Seaside and Valley Tournament

Although this event does not occur until  November, the organisation 
is progressing well. Apart from golf, the tournament provides an 
opportunity to promote a business by way of sponsorship. If your 
business would like to participate in this exposure or if any KGC vet 
members know of someone who could be interested, let tournament 
director Bob Smith know. His contact details are phone 42966953 or 
email bobsmith6@bigpond.com


An Arnold Palmer Quote

Success in golf depends less on strength of body than upon strength 
of mind and character.
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